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I support SB 8.

I live in Valdez with my husband and two daughters. CON laws have failed to reduce the price of health care and
should be repealed. With health care costs in AK being so high, we should repeal laws that are not helping our
citizens and keeping health care costs artificially high.

Jennifer Hanson

Valdez, AK 99686
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